
 
 

 

ABP Public 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
Lowestoft Harbour – Bascule Bridge Channel – Installation of 

Fender Panels – Amended Dates 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that the dates for fender panel installation works have 

been amended. Works are now scheduled to commence Monday 21st July. Works will be on 

the Bascule Bridge Abutment areas – North and South sides of the Bridge Channel. 

Works will be undertaken from a small pontoon, supported by a work boat. The work boat 

will be monitoring VHF Channel 14.  

Small craft will be permitted to transit past the works site but are requested to pass at slow 

speed to minimise vessel wash. Works will be temporarily suspended, and the pontoon 

moved clear, to allow the transit of larger commercial vessels. Area of works show below.  

 

Works are scheduled to continue until approx. Fri 25th July.   

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

17th July 2025 
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